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This week at LPPS 
 

Having not had a newsletter last week, I wanted to 

wish you an Eid Mubarak to those who celebrated.  

Interview of the year! 
 

I had the pleasure of being interviewed by Starling 

class this week. I have to say, it was the highlight of 

my week. The children were so eloquent when asking 

their questions and spoke with such confidence. They 

are becoming experts at interacting over MS Teams as 

I am still unable to enter classroom bubbles. The 

questions were well planned and each one of them 

made me wonder and reflect. Some of the questions 

were very easy to answer, such as ‘What is your 

favourite dessert?’, ‘If you could do any other job, 

what would it be?’ and ‘What do you do to relax?’ 

Perhaps you can find a Starling and they can share the 

answers with you. 

Some of the other questions had me really 

considering my answers: 

'What is the most challenging thing about your job?’  

‘What is your biggest achievement in your career so 

far?’ 

My favourite question showed such care and 

compassion and that was ‘How are your family 

doing?’ This just showed how, as a school, we love to 

know facts about each other but what we love most, 

is knowing how each other are and showing support. 

It was such brilliant way to spend time with Starlings 

and I hope they invite me back again some time.  

I am looking forward to a time when I can get back 

into the classrooms and have more of these moments 

face to face.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΩǎ ǉǳŜǎǘƛƻƴǎ 

 

KS1 

 

 

 
KS2 

 

 

What are bones 

made of? 

Hummingbirds 

Why do we 

have allergies? 

Doves 

Hippopotamus 

milk is pink! 
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Covid-19  

ACTION NEEDED 
If you require a covid-19 test due to having 

symptoms, you are required to have a PCR test.  

A Lateral Flow Device (LFD) or a Rapid Antigen Test 

are for use when there are no symptoms 

(asymptomatic).  

We have had an increase in parents and carers 

reporting LFD test results to us which we cannot 

accept. We know that it is inconvenient but we also 

know that home schooling was inconvenient too. I am 

sure that like us, you don’t want to go back to that. So 

please do follow the national guidance and book a 

PCR test if your child, or a member of your household 

presents with covid-19 symptoms. Your child is not to 

return to school until you have a negative result or 

the have self-isolated for 10 days following a positive 

result. If your have more than one child at the school 

and one of your children presents with any covid-19 

symptoms, please do not send the ‘well ‘child into 

school. We were very good at following the guidance 

at the peak of the pandemic but there has now been a 

lapse and complacency is setting in. Until the national 

guidance changes, please follow the correct steps.  

 

Mental Health and Wellbeing  
 

We know that in life big things happen that can be 

hard to manage emotionally. Developing ways to 

manage these big feelings is really important for our 

young people. This will help them to build resilience 

that will support them as they grow and as adults.  

Take some time watch the below clip with your child 

and this can help open up the discussion about how 

your child can learn some healthy strategies to 

manage life’s challenges.  

Reception children may find the clip harder to access 

but they are certainly able to be supported in 

understand the concept.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zeu9X88g8DE 

 

 

COMMUNITY LINK 

 

Bromley Well is a service which helps you 

improve your health and wellbeing. The services 

are free and confidential. They help people who 

live in the Bromley borough. Do get in touch to 

use their services. Click below to see what 

services they provide.  

https://www.bromleywell.org.uk/about-us/  

https://www.bromleywell.org.uk/events/ 

Young Carers 
We know of a number of our children who are 

Young Carers who help to support or care for a 

parent, sibling, friend or relative at home.  

Please see below a link to the Spring 2021 

Bromley Well Young Carers newsletter.  

https://www.bromleywell.org.uk/assets/docume

nts/yc-spring-newsletter-2021-14 

http://www.langleyparkprimary.org.uk/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zeu9X88g8DE
https://www.bromleywell.org.uk/about-us/
https://www.bromleywell.org.uk/events/
https://www.bromleywell.org.uk/assets/documents/yc-spring-newsletter-2021-14
https://www.bromleywell.org.uk/assets/documents/yc-spring-newsletter-2021-14


                 
 
 

www.langleyparkprimary.org.uk                                                    Tel: 020 8639 5300 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.langleyparkprimary.org.uk/


                 
 
 

www.langleyparkprimary.org.uk                                                    Tel: 020 8639 5300 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.langleyparkprimary.org.uk/


                 
 
 

www.langleyparkprimary.org.uk                                                    Tel: 020 8639 5300 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.langleyparkprimary.org.uk/


                 
 
 

www.langleyparkprimary.org.uk                                                    Tel: 020 8639 5300 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.langleyparkprimary.org.uk/


                 
 
 

www.langleyparkprimary.org.uk                                                    Tel: 020 8639 5300 
 

Subject Focus  
 

Forest School ς Miss Smith  

I have had the absolute pleasure in taking Year 1 to 
Forest School this half term. 

Forest School is the perfect place to develop our 
social, physical and emotional skills. Even though we 
have only had four sessions so far, we have already 
seen an incredible growth in confidence and self-
esteem with our learners. 

 

The children have 
developed and nurtured a 
love and respect for nature 
through adult led hands-on 
experiences and child-
initiated activities. 

We spent time being 
creative and made the first 

ever Forest School art gallery which involved making 
pictures of birds on the forest floor using natural 
materials we found in the woodland. Some children 
even framed their nature pictures with sticks. 

We also learned about food 
chains and how there is a 
producer, consumer and 
predator. We hid pretend 
caterpillars in the shrubbery 
and forest floor and tried to 
camouflage them with the 
objects they enjoy 
consuming to make sure 
they were not eaten 
themselves. We then went 
on a hunt as a bird to try to 
find the pretend caterpillars. The children were 
excellent at hiding the caterpillars and only managed 
to find 8 out of the 30 we hid! Luckily, the pretend 
caterpillars were eco-friendly! 

Here is what some of the children had to say about 
their Forest School experiences this half term… 

Favour ς I like it when we 
Ǉƭŀȅ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƳǳŘΦ ²ŜΩǊŜ 
allowed to get muddy! 

Matthew ς I like playing 
hide and seek. I hid 
behind a bush. It took a 
long time for them to find 
me. 

Connie- I like building 
dens because I can go 
inside them. 

Lucia ς I like making homes for hedgehogs. I used 
sticks and leaves. 

Elisha ς I like digging things that have never been 
found. 

Bella ς L ŦŜŜƭ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ƘŀǇǇȅ ǿƘŜƴ LΩƳ ǘƘŜǊŜ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ L 
like playing with my friends. 

Audrey ς I feel excited because I can make dens. 
There are no sticks or wildlife in the playground! 
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Well done! 

Recently Beccehamians RFC attended a joint training 

session with another local rugby club.  Jack (Herons) 

and Jamie (Nightingales) in the Under 6s and 7s were 

awarded coloured laces for great rugby skills and 

excellent listening.  These were awarded to the boys 

by coaches from the other club and both boys were 

rightly proud of their efforts.  Well done boys! 

 

 

 

 

Oliver (Herons) and Emile (Starlings) both made it into 
the U8 Kent County Tennis squad. Fantastic effort! We 
are so proud of you.  

 

The Big Ask 

The Children’s Commissioner’s survey of 
childhood, The Big Ask, is the largest ever survey of 
children in England. Already more than 400,000 
children and young people have had their say about 
what matters to them for their future.  

Every single pupil’s voice is important. The survey 
closes on Friday 28th May 2021.  Please support you 
child to have their say in this national survey.  

https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebiga
sk/ 
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https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/thebigask/
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Dates for your diary 

¶ 28th May – Staff Inset Day – Children not in 
school 

¶ 31st May ς 4th June – Half term 

¶ 7th June – Children return to school 

¶ 11th June – Class photos 
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